
 

 
 

 
15th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Staffing in Year 5 
 
As you may be aware, Mrs Wright will be leaving us after Easter to take on a new teaching post 
elsewhere.  
 
I am delighted to now inform you that Mr Johnson will be joining us in Year 5.  He is in school today 
and has had the opportunity to meet the children and ensure a smooth handover with Mrs Wright. 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank Mrs Wright for all of her hard work during her time at St 
Mary’s and wish her the best of luck in her future endeavours. 
  
If you have any questions about the staffing arrangements for this year group please, as always, do 
not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 


